Oct. 15, 2012 3:55HPM No. 1672 F. 1

Tom Chessman

Manager. Office of Energy [nitlatives
§— Public Works Department
Il." 330 Wantworth 5t. N
Hamilton ON, L8L 5W?2

005.546.2424 Ext. 2494(Telephone)

Hamﬂton 905.546.3631 (Facsimils)

Cetoher 15, 2012

Ontario Energy Beoard

Attn:  Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

P.O. Box 2319

2380 Yonge Street

27 Floor
Toronto ON MAP 1E4
Facsimile: 416-440-7656

RE: ULWG - EB - 2012 - 0383
Ms. Walli:

| would like to provide two names to be considered for the Unmetered Loads Working Group (ULWG) on
behalf of the City of Hamilton. Each has over 25 years experience in the energy industry.

Harnilton has a population of over 520,000 pecple and an active and knowledgeable staff that are
focused on energy issues. In fact Hamilton was one of the first Municipalities to move its street lighting
load from the RPP rate structure to the spot market, in order to lower ongoing operating costs. With over
45,000 street lights and an electrical load of over 7MW this | an ongoing and significant cost to the City of
Hamilton. As a leader in many energy related projects and initiatives, we feel well suited fo represent
other communities and municipalities directly, by being on this working group.

Geoff Lupton and Tom Chessman would like to be jointly representing Hamilton during this important
process. Geoff Lupton is currently Director, Energy, Fleet and Traffic, Public Works. Geoff is also Senior
V.P. at Hamilton Renewable Power Inc, which owns and operates 4.6MW of renewable energy. He
comes from a background that includes private and public sector work including BOMA energy
committees, Toronto Hydro, Ontario Hydro and EFCOR.

Tom Chessman is Manager, Office of Energy Initiatives, Public Works at the City of Hamilion. Tom is VP
at Hamilton renewable Power Inc. He has worked at the City of Toronto, Toronto Hydro Energy Servicas,
Ontario Hydro and consulted on commodity and rate issues in the private secior,

Having two contacts will provide a built in back up during this process. If one name is preferred over two,
please use Geoff Lupton.

Tom Chessman




